
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Monday, August 22, 2022 9:09 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: Please review and advise 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 8:33 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please review and advise 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/22/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05549-2022 

File for docket 20210015 and send the customer the FPL minimum bill charge letter for non-solar customers? DHood 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Saturday, August 20, 2022 10:38 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 188039 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Stehen Hippensteel 
Telephone: (941) 426-7309 
Email: hip2golf@yahoo.com 
Address: 1433 Mims Ct. North Port FL 34288 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Stehen Hippensteel Account Number: 
Address: 1433 Mims Ct. North Port FL 34288 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 
In our community most residents are retired living on fixed incomes. We have wells for our irrigation systems that use 
electric pumps. We have separate electric meters for these well pumps. Recently, say about 3 months ago, FPL 
implemented a minimum monthly charge formula. Prior to the minimum monthly charge the electric bill to run the 
pump was around $15 or $16 dollars. Since the implementation of the monthly minimum charge our bill has been $30 or 
$31. It seems unreasonable to me for our well pump bill to have doubled. 

I feel that the Public Service Commission should take another look at this rating fiasco and amend the monthly minimum 
to apply to homes and businesses. A meter that is present for only the well pump should not be subject to the minimum 
charge formula. 

Respectfully, 
Stephen Hippensteel 
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